
 

 

Overview and Budget Scrutiny Committee 

 

17 May 2018 

 

CHIEF EXECUTIVE: FUTURE PRIORITIES AND PLANS 

 
Purpose of report: Policy Development and Review 

 

 

Summary: 

 

1. The Council recently appointed Joanna Killian as its new Chief Executive, the 
Committee has asked that she outline the emerging priorities for the Council at this 
meeting. 
 

2. The Chief Executive will lead a discussion with Members of the Committee on the 
future direction of the Council and its nascent transformation programme. 

 

Next steps: 

 

 The Committee to identify and agree future items for scrutiny  

 The Committee to, with input from the Chief Executive and Corporate Leadership 

Team, identify areas where Members can support the Council’s emerging 

transformation agenda. 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Report contact: Ross Pike, Scrutiny Manager, Democratic Services 

 

Contact details: 0208 541 7368 
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